
 

 

Festive light switch on at Claremont Park

No images? Click here

 

Brent Cross West will open next month

Barnet Council has announced that London’s newest mainline
station, Brent Cross West, will be open from Sunday 10 December
2023.

Brent Cross West will sit between Cricklewood and Hendon stations
on the Midland Main Line. Thameslink trains will connect central
London to Brent Cross in as little as 12 minutes, with up to eight
trains an hour at peak times. There will be direct connections to
Luton Airport as well connecting to Elizabeth Line services via
Farringdon station.

The station will also connect the areas of Brent and Barnet via a
new overbridge, which will be free to access 24/7. A 150-year
landmark, the overbridge will provide the first pedestrian access
across this stretch of the Midland Main Line since it was first built in
the 19th century.

The first trains will arrive on this day and we are arranging an
official opening event in celebration. We hope you can join us in
marking this significant moment for the borough. Keep an eye out
for further details in the coming weeks.

Find out more and see a first look video of the new station
by clicking here.
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Join us for an evening of warming drinks, carol singing and live
music as the seasonal lights are switched on at Claremont Park.
The festive evening will include classic carols sung by children from
our local schools, followed by a popular brass band.

There will also be free snacks and our much-loved local Gussy's
Ice Cream parlour will be selling roasted chestnuts and hot drinks.

More details here

Drop in and see us on Thursday

 

We host community drop-in sessions in the Brent Cross Town
Visitor Pavilion on the third Thursday of every month. We invite you
to talk to us about any questions, concerns or feedback you may
have about the development.

This month's drop-in session is 16 November from 5.30pm to
6.30pm. If you can't attend, the welcome hosts are available
everyday from 10am to 6pm. You can also email us
at TransformingBX@barnet.gov.uk

Click for drop-in dates
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